
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Request for Proposals 

Clearwell #3 Curtain and Hardware Replacement 

 
 

The Commission of Public Works of the City of Spartanburg will accept sealed proposals for the 

removal and replacement of curtains and hardware in Clearwell #3 at the R.B. Simms Drinking 

Water Treatment Facility.  Proposals will be accepted at the address below until 9:00am EST on 

Wednesday, April 16, 2025.  At that time and location, they will be opened and read publicly via 

remote meeting.  Responses received after that time and date will not be accepted.  Responses 

must be submitted in a sealed envelope with the address of the proposer shown on the outside of 

the envelope.    

 

 Spartanburg Water Purchasing Office 

 345 South Ave. 

 Spartanburg, SC 29306 

 Attn:  Johnny L. Lester, Jr.  

 

Copies of the specifications and proposal documents may be obtained by contacting Johnny L. 

Lester, Jr., CPPB, NIGP-CPP in the Purchasing Office of Spartanburg Water at email address 

jlester@spartanburgwater.org or by telephone at 864-598-7226.   

 

In its sole discretion, the Spartanburg Water System reserves the right to accept or reject any and 

all proposals.  

 

It is the policy of the Spartanburg Water System that local Minority and Women Owned 

Enterprises, (MWBE’s) shall be afforded the opportunity to participate fully in the overall 

procurement process of the Spartanburg Water System. This is an equal opportunity solicitation.  
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